
 
 

 

April 26, 2019 
 
Mr. Eduardo San 
San Engineering, LLC 
1150 W. Littleton Blvd., Suite 200 
Littleton, CO  80120 
 
Subject: RTD Small Business Enterprise Certification Approval 
 
Dear Mr. San: 
 
The Small Business Office is pleased to inform you that your application for certification as a Small 
Business Enterprise (SBE) with the Regional Transportation District (RTD) has been approved.  
Pursuant to RTD’s SBE program policies and procedures, San Engineering, LLC is certified as a 
Category 2 SBE.  Based on the information you provided, your company will be listed with the 
following NAICS Code(s): 
 

NAICS Code NAICS Code Index Description 

 541320 Urban planning services 
 541330 Civil engineering services 
 541330 Traffic engineering consulting services 
 541340 Drafting services 
 541618 Other management consulting services 

 
Your firm is eligible to perform work under the specified NAICS codes as an SBE on RTD projects with 
SBE participation goals.  The RTD SBE Certification program is established to create a level playing 
field, remove contracting barriers, and assist in capacity growth.  However, the SBE Certification does 
not guarantee contracting opportunities with RTD.  SBE certified firms must market and compete for 
prime and subcontracting opportunities with RTD. 
 
Your firm will be listed in RTD’s SBE Directory, an online directory of eligible SBEs at www.rtd-
denver.com under DBE and SBE Program).  This certification is valid through July 31, 2022, 
however, eligibility must be reviewed annually.  Forty-five (45) days prior to the anniversary date, 
RTD will send you a reminder to submit a Change/No Change Affidavit and a Personal Financial 
Statement.  Failure to submit the Change/No Change Affidavit by the firm’s anniversary may 
result in decertification and removal from RTD’s SBE Directory.  If there are any changes in the 
firm’s ownership, control, legal structure, work performed, scope of services, or contact 
information, you must notify the Small Business Office in writing immediately. 
 
RTD also reserves the right to request additional information and/or to conduct an on-site visit or a 
more thorough review anytime during the term of this certification period.  RTD reserves the right to 
withdraw, revoke, or suspend certification if it determines that certification was knowingly obtained by 
false, misleading, or incorrect information. 
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Please visit the Business Center at www.rtd-denver.com for upcoming contracting/consulting 
opportunities, information on doing business with RTD, and resources available to small businesses.  
We welcome your participation in our SBE program and wish you every success.  If you have questions 
or concerns, please contact the Small Business Office at 303-299-2126 or by email at 
vivian.morales@rtd-denver.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Zamy Silva, Senior Manager 
RTD Civil Rights Division 
303-299-2126 
www.rtd-denver.com 
 
 
cc: Certification File 
 Randy Liljenberg, SBE Certification Specialist 
 Vivian Morales, SBE Certification Intake Specialist
 


